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of address, completed WSG data forms, matters relating to the czrculalnon of the Bulletin, etc. 
should be sent to the Administrative Secretary (G. F. Appleton). 

Matters and proposals concerning co-operative research projects and objectives should be sent 
to the Co-ordinator ( W.$.A. Dick). 
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For inclusion in the issue indicated: APRIL AUGUST DECEMBER 
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(If correspondence between editors and author(s) is likely to be necessary, articles mu•t be received 
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RE-ISSUE OF BACK NUMBERS OF WADER STUDY GROUP BULLETIN 

We have reprinted WSG Bulletin numbers l-Z0 in four volumes. They 
are facsimile reproductions and any errors in the first issue are still 
present. 

Numbers 1-4 were originally produced on foolscap size paper and have 
been retyped on A4 to conform with later issues. The original pagination 
is indicated and should be used when citing references. Similarly 
bulletins should be referred to by number, not by re-issue volume. 

Small numbers are still available and enquiries should be sent to 
G.F. Appleton, Adrministra•;ive Secretary whose address appears on the 
inside cover. 


